
   

 

 
 
 
 

 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Markham-Unionville,  
I am pleased to extend my warmest regards and congratulatory wishes to           

Canadian Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation (CPFF) for hosting the                                                       
Robert Davidson Walk for Pulmonary Fibrosis on September 21, 2024. 

 
For most of us who enjoy good health, breathing is something we don’t think 
about.  Unfortunately for approximately 30,000 Canadians who suffer from 

pulmonary fibrosis the simple act of breathing becomes a constant challenge.  
This event not only raises awareness for this disease, but it also raises funds 

needed to help find a cure and ease the pain for those who are suffering. 
 
I thank CPFF, all the generous donors and everyone involved in putting this 

event together.  I wish you all much health and happiness!  



 

 

 

 
 

Pulmonary Fibrosis Month 
 

September 2024 
 
WHEREAS today we raise awareness of pulmonary fibrosis (PF) a lung disease that causes 
inflammation and/or permanent scarring of the lungs, making it difficult to breathe. 
 
It is important to understand that PF is a chronic disease that acts differently in everyone who 
lives with it.  Although 30,000 Canadians live with PF, half of them have idiopathic Pulmonary 
Fibrosis, where the cause is unknown.  
 
PF can be difficult to diagnose as it may take years for symptoms, such as shortness of breath 
and chronic cough, to develop. 
 
Pulmonary Fibrosis Month is an opportunity to learn more about PF and understand the 
challenges that can occur for those who live with the disease. 
 
The City of Toronto supports organizations committed to raising awareness about diseases, 
conditions and illnesses that affect all Canadians. Through education, fundraising and support, 
the health and well-being of our communities are improved.  
 
NOW THEREFORE, I, Mayor Olivia Chow, on behalf of Toronto City Council, do hereby proclaim 
September 2024 as "Pulmonary Fibrosis Month" in the City of Toronto. 
 

 
Olivia Chow 

Mayor of Toronto 





 
 

Congratulations 
From 

 

Regional Councillor Joe Li 
 

To 
 

canadian pulmonary  
fibrosis foundation 

 
For your 

 

ROBERT DAVIDSON WALK FOR PULMONARY FIBROSIS 
As Regional Councillor for the City of Markham, I extend my heartfelt congratulations to the 

organizers, volunteers, and supporters on the incredible success of the Robert Davidson Walk for 
Pulmonary Fibrosis! This event not only honors the legacy of Robert Davidson—an inspiring pioneer 

in the fight against PF—but also drives vital awareness for a cause that affects thousands of 
Canadians. Your efforts help shed light on a disease that deserves more recognition and support. 

Thank you for your extraordinary dedication and for continuing Robert’s impactful work. Wishing you 
continued joy and prosperity in your future endeavors! 

 

September 21, 2024 

 
   Sincerely Yours, 

 
 

 

 
 

   Joe Li 
   Regional Councillor 
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